
 
  

  

COMMUNIQUE 
  

 

 

 

 

The AGRICULTURAL MARKETING BOARD (AMB) wishes to inform its 

registered dealers and valued customers that all our Retail Outlets will remain 

closed on Thursday 27th July 2023 and the Stores at Moka and TFFCS will not 

be operational as from 11:00 hours (Administration as from noon), due to the 

opening ceremony of the National Wholesale Market at Wooton.  

 

The AMB hereby relies on the understanding and collaboration of all parties 

concerned.  

 

Thanking you.  

 

Management, 

AMB. 

 
Moka  

21st July 2023 

   


